Subject: Thanks and appreciation 

Dear Friends,          

           we would like to thank all the members of the BCS for all your active participation and cooperation in making the Saraswati Pujo 2011 celebration a grand success. We are really grateful to the kids and their parents and adult artists of the cultural events to put up such a great evening show.

Participants of the art exhibition and ‘sit and draw competition’ are greatly appreciated. We would like to take the opportunity congratulating the winners of the children’s ‘sit and draw’ competition.  
Our special thanks and appreciation go to all our volunteers who lent their hands unconditionally to organize and conducting the pujo, prepare delicious dishes for lunch and dinner, getting kids’ food from the restaurants, decorate the mandop, judging the kids’ sit and draw competition and help in shopping.

We will upload the pictures and video of our Saraswati Pujo 2011 program on our website soon. We request you to share any photographs and / or videos of our Saraswati Pujo, 2011  that you may have captured during the pujo to send it to our web committee members, Kaushik Chakraborti, Santosh Ghosh and Biswajit Das for the viewing pleasure of all our members. 
Our special gratitude goes to the individuals who paid their annual contribution and membership or contributed for Saraswati Pujo event only.

Attached are the minutes of the General body meeting held on Feb 12, 2011.
Hope for your active participation in all the BCS events throughout 2011.


With Regards,


BCS Executive Committee 2011
